
Notification of the 24th Annual General meeting of the 

National Association of Boat Owners 

To be held on 14th November 2015 commencing 10.45 am at Wolverhampton Boat Club 

(Tea, Coffee and Lunch provided for all attendees) 

 

AGENDA 

  

  

1. Apologies  for absence 

  

2. To agree the minutes of last year’s AGM 

  

3. To receive the Chairman’s Report for the Year 1st December 2014 to present. 

  

4. To receive the Treasurers report for the year ending March 31st 2015 

  

5. To elect Council Members for the New Year commencing after the AGM. Nominees are 

Peter Fellows, David Fletcher, Phil Goulding, Paul Howland, Helen Hutt, Stephen Peters, 

Stella Ridgeway, Mike Rodd, Trevor Rogers, Geoffrey Rogerson and Mark Tizard. 

  

6. AOB – Comments from the floor  

 

7.  Discussion  “What should CRT’s priorities be for 2016” This will be facilitated by Mark 

Tizard and we would like Members views on :  

 

Leading with : 

Moorings and Enforcement 

Maintenance & Infrastructure 

Facilities 

Towpath Conflicts 

Boat Safety Scheme Issues 

Engagement with Boaters 

  

8. After Lunch there will be the first Council Meeting of the new elected with a limited 

Agenda and all attendees to the AGM are invited to observe and even add comments and 

opinions. 


